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December 1, 2023 

 
Dear Friend, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to you on behalf of United Worship Encounter 
International (U.W.E.), a subsidiary of FreedomLife Church, a nonprofit 501(c)3 corporation. We 
are thrilled to announce that in June of 2024, we will be hosting an incredible event in Nairobi, 
Kenya – the United Worship Encounter: Kenya. The U.W.E. has already brought together over 
300 pastors and leaders from across the African Diaspora, Pakistan, Italy, the United Kingdom, 
Australia and the United States. This gathering will provide a unique opportunity for these 
individuals to come together, share their experiences, cultivate relationships, and foster a sense of 
unity in worship and service.  
 
To make this grand event possible, we are reaching out to beloved supporters like you to help us 
raise $25,000. Here is how your generous contribution can make a significant impact: 

1. Logistical Costs: Organizing an event of this magnitude requires careful planning and 
execution. From venue rental, permits and transportation to accommodations and technical 
equipment, your support will ensure a seamless experience for our team and all attendees. 
2. Humanitarian Support: Recognizing the importance of giving back to the local 
community, we will allocate a portion of the funds raised towards humanitarian efforts. 
This will include outreach programs, provision of necessities to those in need, and 
partnering with local organizations to address pressing social issues. 

 
By joining us in this endeavor, you have an opportunity to play a crucial role in shaping lives, 
inspiring worship leaders, and fostering a sense of global unity in worship. We believe that through 
shared worship experiences, we can ignite a lasting change in our communities and promote a 
deeper connection among believers worldwide. 
 
Would you prayerfully consider supporting in the form of a financial contribution towards our 
fundraising goal? No amount is too small, and each dollar brings us closer to realizing our vision 
for the United Worship Encounter. You can make your tax-deductible donation securely through 
our website, WWW.MYFREEDOM.LIFE or by sending a check made payable to: FreedomLife 
Church with ‘United Worship Encounters’ in the memo.  
 
Furthermore, we encourage you to share this letter with friends, family, and colleagues who may 
be passionate about making a difference and might be willing to contribute. Together, we can 
create a positive and impactful experience that will resonate far beyond the event itself.  

http://www.myfreedom.life/


 

FreedomLife Church/United Worship Encounters Interna9onal 
P.O. Box 8604 

Benton Harbor, MI 49023 
WWW.MYFREEDOM.LIFE 

 
Thank you for considering our request. Should you require further information or are interested in 
traveling with us as a part of our team, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at 
UnitedWorshipEncounter@gmail.com. We are grateful for your continued belief in our mission 
and your support truly makes all the difference.  
 
With heartfelt appreciation, 

 
Pastor Jeremy T. Butler 
Founder, United Worship Encounter International 
 
 
 
 
 

        
   U.W.E. Kenya Leadership Team        Apostle P. Maina     Kenya Pastors Planning Brunch 
 

   
Local Pastors & Leaders gather for prayer and strategic mobilization planning, 

in preparation for our event next June. 
 
 
 

United	Worship	Encounters	International	is	a	subsidiary	of	FreedomLife	Church,	a	nonprofit	501(c)3	corporation,	and	
was	founded	by	Pastor	Jeremy	T.	Butler.	United	Worship	Encounters	International	exists	to	unite,	ignite	and	equip	

worshippers	around	the	globe	in	pursuit	of	the	manifest	presence	of	God. 


